ﬁ Outlook

Re: 260 Compo Rd. S., Inn at Longshore, Coastal Site Plan Appl. #PZ-24-00610, Renovations to the
Inn

From Mark Cooper <mcooper@aspetuckhd.org>
Date Wed 10/23/2024 10:59 AM
To  Perillie, Michelle <mperillie@westportct.gov>

Cc  Ryan Currier <Rcurrier@aspetuckhd.org>
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Michelle - The Health District has been working with the applicant to ensure the interior renovations
associated with food and beverage services meets current FDA Food Code requirements. Although the
final Health review of the food preparation and beverage service equipment and facilities are not
finalized, the Health District has no objection to the Special Permit/Coastal Site Plan approval for
interior and exterior renovations to the Inn at Longshore.

Mark A.R. Cooper, Director of Health
Aspetuck Health District

From: Perillie, Michelle <mperillie@westportct.gov>

Sent: Tuesday, October 22, 2024 4:38 PM

To: Mark Cooper <mcooper@aspetuckhd.org>; Friia, Paul <pfrila@westportct.gov>; Howard, Peter
<PHOWARD@westportct.gov>; Kelly, Colin <ckelly@westportct.gov>; Douglass, Donna
<ddouglass@westportct.gov>; Gill, Edward <egill@westportct.gov>; Dunn, Terrence <TDUNN@westportct.gov>;
Giunta, Rick <rgiunta@westportct.gov>; D'Amura, Alan <adamura@westportct.gov>;
nbamonte@berchemmoses.com <nbamonte@berchemmoses.com>; Ira Bloom <ibloom@berchemmoses.com>
Cc: Wilberg, Keith <KWILBERG@westportct.gov>; Koskinas, Fotios <fkoskinas@westportct.gov>; Mandell,
Matthew <mmandell@westportct.gov>; Kiely, Thomas <tkiely@westportct.gov>

Subject: 260 Compo Rd. S., Inn at Longshore, Coastal Site Plan Appl. #PZ-24-00610, Renovations to the Inn

Please see the attached transmittal seeking comments on the Special Permit/Coastal Site Plan approval
for interior and exterior renovations to the Inn at Longshore.
Please send comments to mperillie@westportct.gov by Friday, November 8, 2024, if possible.

Thanks!

Michelle Perillie AICP CFM



Planning and Zoning Director
203-341-1076
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